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JMG PROGRAM UPDATE @ 27/11/22 
 

The Jam, The Mix, The Gig (The JMG) music & mental health Program is 
suspended until further funding is secured. 

 
At The JMG Annual General Meeting on November 6th, 2022, JMG members 
voted strongly to continue the fight to secure full funding for our annual 
Program. 

 
After 17 years, The JMG has clearly demonstrated its value in contributing to 
mental health recovery and management, enabling people to rebuild their 
lives through involvement in our positive and inclusive music Program. 

 
With an even greater emphasis on mental health due to the effects of 
the Covid-19 situation, it is crucial for State and Federal Governments 
not just to increase funding for managing and responding to mental 
health crisis (as vital as this is), but to properly fund Programs such as 
The JMG that help prevent crisis or assist in recovery from this. 

 
The JMG Board and JMG members will continue its campaign for the SA 
Government, especially through SA Health & Wellbeing, to recognise and 
value this – and take the step to fully fund The JMG along with other worthy 
Programs. 

 
The JMG will update you on any future developments and we thank you for 
your support of The JMG Program. 

 
Warm Regards, 

 
Martin Coghlan 
Board Secretary 
The Jam, The Mix, The Gig Inc.  
Email: info@thejmg.org.au 
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